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IMPORTANT CHANGE NOTIFICATION 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Thank you for your purchase of 3M™  Polygun™ Applicators, 3M™ Jet-melt™ 
Adhesives, and 3M™ Spray-Bond Adhesives.  This letter is intended to notify 
you that the brands “Polygun” and “Jet-melt” and Spray-Bond have been replaced 
by “Scotch-Weld™”.  The new product names are Scotch-Weld™ Hot Melt 
Applicator, Scotch-Weld™ Hot Melt Adhesive, and Scotch-Weld™ Hot Melt 
Spray Adhesive.  Please note that the product numbers, adhesive formulas, 
and applicator constructions have not changed. 
 
If you have questions about the new label design and name change, please contact 
your local 3M Industrial Sales Representative by calling 1-800-362-3550.   
 
We sincerely appreciate your continued use of 3M™ Industrial Adhesives and 
your cooperation as we make this change.   
 
Best regards, 

     
Scott T. Buss        Max May 
Product Manager – Adhesives     Technical Service Senior Specialist 
3M Industrial Adhesives and Tapes Division    3M Industrial Adhesives 
 
       
 
    
      
  
  

February 1, 2006 


